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27 June 2025 
 
 
 
 
To Fraser-Fort George Regional Board,  

The Recycling & Environmental Action Planning Society (REAPS) are in 

the process of preparing an application for a BC Community Gaming 

Grant to support REAPS outreach programs in the amount of $40k.  

One of the requirements is to include letters of support from our 

members, community, businesses, organizations, and local 

governments. 

We are a registered charitable organization with 36 years serving 

residents of the City of PG and RDFFG. 

I am reaching out to request a letter of support from the Regional 

District of Fraser-Fort George. 

Please provide by July 30th. 

 

Thank you for considering this request.  

 

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Terri McClymont, Executive Director 
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